STEPHANIE RAWLINGS-B LAKE
MAYOR

100 Holliday Street, Room 250
Baltimore, Maryland 21202

February 24, 2012

The Honorable President and Members
of the Baltimore City Council

c/o Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

City Hall, Room 409

100 N. Holliday Street

Baltimore, MD 21202

Re: City Council Bill 12-0009R — Informational Hearing — Local, Small and
Disadvantaged Business Purchasing Preferences for Baltimore

Dear President and Baltimore City Council Members:
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The Department of Public Works, Department of Transportation and Small Business
Resource Center are in discussions to reactive the Local Contractor Development
Program. The Small Business Resource Center will manage this program that provides
minority and women-owned construction companies the skills and knowledge to perform
work on contracts that builds financial capacity.

Thanks for the Opportunity to comment on this bill.
Sincerely,
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Myra Blanchard, Acting Director
Mayor’s Office of Minority and Women-Owned Business Development

cc: Deputy Mayor Kaliope Parthemos, Deputy Mayor for Economic and N eighborhood
Development

Kumasi Vines, Special Assistant for Economic and Neighborhood Development
Angela Gibson, City Council Liaison



